
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Jerry Bohnsack, City Administrator 
 
RE: Agent of Record 
 
DATE:  January 2, 2025 

 
 
The Current Agent of Record for the City of Breezy Point is the Weizenegger-Engel 
Insurance Agency. Weizenegger has been the agent of record for many years. To my 
knowledge there has not been any past discussions about changing to another agency. 
The City has received a request from another agency to become the agent of record. 
Preliminary work has started regarding the insurance - workers compensation, property 
casualty for April 2025. 
 
The attached league memo outlines the relationship between the City LMCIT and Agent 
of Record. 
 
The Council may want to consider one of the following options regarding the request to 
change Agent of Record. 
 

A. Continue utilizing the current agent. 

B. Decide to change to another agent. 

C. Utilize request for proposal for new agent. 

D. Continue with current agent for 2025 and Initiate Request for Proposal for 2026 

renewals.  

 
 
  


